
 

Applying for a Place at Avanti Court Primary School 

(Reception) for September 2017-2018 

Applications are for children with a birthday from 1 September 2012 to 31 August 2013 

Where you live 

Please be aware that if you live in Redbridge you must apply for a reception school place through 
Redbridge even if the school is not in Redbridge. 
If you are not a Redbridge resident you need to apply via your own Council (even for a 
Redbridge school). For information about our primary schools please view our primary schools 
page. 

How to apply 

 The closing date for on time primary reception applications is Sunday 15 January 2017. 
 Your child’s birthday should fall between 1 September 2012 and 31 August 2013 
 For further information please view Primary admissions guidance 2017 (PDF 2.81MB) 
 Apply: Register and make your online application with eAdmissions (from Thursday 1 

September) 

 

Special Educational Needs 

For Special Education Needs applications, you will need to speak to the Special Educational 
Needs Team: http://www2.redbridge.gov.uk/cms/contact_pages/s/sen.aspx 

 

What happens after you have applied for primary school reception 2016 

You will be sent an email during the evening of 17 April 2017 telling you the outcome of your 
application if you applied online. 

You must respond to the offer by 2 May 2017 at the latest. Your offer is based on the address 
you have given; if you have changed address or if you change your address in the future you 

must let us know. Offers made on the basis of false information or addresses that can’t be 
verified will be withdrawn. 

If an offer can be made to your child at one of the schools listed as your: 

first preference on your application, you will receive this information by email during the evening 

of 17 April 2017. Some parents who do not have access to a computer will be posted their 

outcome by letter on 17 April 2017 by first class post. 

If it is for a lower ranked school, second to sixth preferences or an alternative school, the 
email will confirm that you have been offered the highest possible school preference at this time: 
your child’s name will appear on the waiting lists of those schools ranked at a higher preference 
on your application; any schools ranked at a lower preference have been withdrawn 
automatically. 

- See more at: 

http://www2.redbridge.gov.uk/cms/children_and_schools/schools/applications_and_admissions/p

rimary_school_applications.aspx#sthash.0RvgdIY9.dpuf 

http://www2.redbridge.gov.uk/cms/children_and_schools/schools/primary_schools/primary_school_profiles.aspx
http://www2.redbridge.gov.uk/cms/children_and_schools/schools/primary_schools/primary_school_profiles.aspx
http://www2.redbridge.gov.uk/cms/children_and_schools/schools/applications_and_admissions/idoc.ashx?docid=c92f0fb9-e5a3-4e29-8532-0372b5a27cf4&version=-1
http://www2.redbridge.gov.uk/cms/children_and_schools/schools/applications_and_admissions/eadmissions.aspx
http://www2.redbridge.gov.uk/cms/children_and_schools/schools/applications_and_admissions/eadmissions.aspx
http://www2.redbridge.gov.uk/cms/contact_pages/s/sen.aspx
http://www2.redbridge.gov.uk/cms/children_and_schools/schools/applications_and_admissions/primary_school_applications.aspx#sthash.0RvgdIY9.dpuf
http://www2.redbridge.gov.uk/cms/children_and_schools/schools/applications_and_admissions/primary_school_applications.aspx#sthash.0RvgdIY9.dpuf


 


